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December 15, 2006 
 
 

RE:  (1)   Docket:  060803-TI  (IXC Registration) 
(2)  Docket:  060804-TX  (CLEC Application) 

 
 

Subject:        Confidentiality Request of Financial Statements 
 
 
It is requested that the Florida Public Service Commission treat all financial statements 
submitted by Callis Communications, Inc, as enclosures to the two referenced documents, be 
treated as confidential.   
 
Callis Communications is not a publicly held company. In accordance with Section 
364.183(3) of the Florida Statute, this financial information is considered private and public 
disclosure may in fact cause harm to the ratepayer and/or business operations. As such it is 
requested the financial statement submitted with both referenced documents be considered 
and treated as confidential.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Jerry Cherne at 251-445-6936 email: 
jerry.cherne@mycallis.com.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/  Dean N. Parker, Jr. 
     CEO 


